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Thank you for your par.cipa.on in the CHOP Biobank! This bi-annual newsle7er is meant 
to keep you updated on CHOP Biobank ac.vi.es and how the Biobank is enabling 
breakthroughs at CHOP.  

Earlier this month, the CHOP Research Ins.tute held its annual Research Symposium. The 
CHOP Research Symposium offers CHOP researchers an opportunity to share their work 
and innova.on with colleagues from across the ins.tute. The CHOP Biobank par.cipated 
by hos.ng a booth to educate the CHOP research community about the CHOP Biobank and how this 
resource is built to advance and accelerate pediatric discoveries. 

 

 

The CHOP Biobank has reached a new milestone! Early in May, the Biobank consented 
its 1000th par.cipant! The CHOP community is grateful to all the par.cipants, and we 
look forward to sharing more milestones with you.  

  



All CHOP pa.ents are eligible to par.cipate! Please share the Biobank webpage, CHOP Biobank: Making 
Breakthroughs Together | Children's Hospital of Philadelphia with other CHOP families who may be 
interested. 

You may withdraw from the CHOP Biobank at any .me. Please contact the Study Team at 
biobank@chop.edu or 267-426-7755.  
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